From: Kelli Ward's iPhone <comms@azgop.org>

Sent: Friday, June 25, 2021 4:31:01 PM

To: Heather Covert < HCovert@azleg.gov>

Subject: 2 Minute Update

Friend,

I wanted to give one more quick update before the weekend on where Arizona Republicans are at right now.

Small-dollar donations have propelled America's Audit into becoming the hallmark example of Election Integrity - *ten states* have even toured our facilities to see how they can secure their elections as well!

We are showing that despite their lies on CNN, our full forensic audit isn't bad for democracy - it's bad for *Democrats*.

This progress can be kept up as long as we keep meeting our goals - and we're still facing \$22,782 left on our quarterly one for next week. Will you rush in any amount before the weekend to help us close the gap?

Rush in Here: https://secure.winred.com/arizona-republican-party/2-minute-update-email

Thank you for the support, and enjoy the weekend!

-Dr. Kelli Ward

Sent from my iPhone.

Paid for by the Republican Party of Arizona Not authorized by any candidate or candidate's committee. www.azgop.com





3501 N 24th St, Phoenix, AZ 85016 (602) 957-7770

Update Profile | Unsubscribe | Privacy Policy